
Introducing  “Wall  Street
Perspective”  on  The  Source
Blog
The Source Blog is launching a new op-ed column, Wall Street
Perspective,  headlined  by  The  Source  Health  Policy  Research
Fellow, Gary Ko. As a former Healthcare Equity Research Analyst
for one of the largest Mutual Fund Companies in the world, Gary
provides a unique economic perspective on issues facing the U.S.
health  care  system.  We  hope  this  column  will  facilitate  a
general  discussion  of  health  system  reform  and  invite  our
readers to share their opinions and questions, particularly on
topics of healthcare economics and corporate finance.

Check out the inaugural post From Wall Street to Academia and
submit your thoughts to Gary here.
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